NORTHFIELD FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES
OCTOBER 23, 2018 6:00PM
TOWN HALL 69 MAIN ST

COMMITTEE MEMBERS PRESENT: Lois Stearns, Dan Campbell, Bernhard Porada, Sue
Kaczenski, Tony Matteo and Bonnie L’Etoile

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by Stearns.

There was a discussion of our position taken at the Oct. 15 meeting re our recommendation
for PVRS assessments for FY 2020. Our position is to recommend a 2% increase over
assessments of 2 years ago (FY’17). This would result in a decrease from the current year.
The decision was to leave that recommendation as is.

Porada reported on the Town Governance Study Cte. meeting and that they will be seeking
input from various groups.

He reported that there has not been an Emergency Services Facility meeting since we last met.

Matteo reported that the CPA Cte. is putting up temporary signs where projects have been
completed with CPA money, in preparation for the vote on Nov. 6 to increase Northfield’s CPA
tax from .5% to 1.%.

Campbell made a Motion to approve the 10-15-18 Minutes as presented; L’Etoile seconded it
and the vote was unanimous in favor.

Campbell made a Motion to adjourn at 6:40 p.m. It was seconded by Kaczenski and approved
unanimously.
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